

National Institutes of Health Bethesda, Maryland 20205

May 21, 1982

Dr. Henry W. Blackburn
Professor & Director,
Lab. of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street, SE
Minneapolis, Minnesota, 55455

agrinder "interest" in MHP! AS

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for your cooperation in providing a copy of your grant application no. RO1 HL 25523 to Ms. Janet Herman, Director of the Dairy, Food and Nutrition Council of Minnesota.

The request for the documents reached us by way of Senator Boschwitz' office.

The request included copies of reviewers' summary statements, and these were provided with evaluations, policy matters, and opinions deleted.

For your use, I have enclosed a set of the summary statements as they were sent to Ms. Herman.

If I can answer any questions, I can be reached at (301) 496-9737.

Sincerely,

Nancy Thrasher Cherry

Freedom of Information Coordinator

Janey Thrasher Cherry

National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute